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April 19, 2022 
 
Dear Medical Student: 
 
On behalf of the faculty, staff and students of the Texas Tech University Health 
Sciences Center (TTUHSC) School of Medicine I congratulate you on your 
acceptance, welcome you, and wish you much success in your medical school career 
over the next four years! 
 
I know you have made an excellent choice in your decision to attend the TTUHSC 
School of Medicine. We have a high student satisfaction rate (as measured by the 
Association of American Medical Colleges graduation questionnaire) and high 
USMLE 1 and 2 pass rates of 99%. We are one of the most affordable medical school in 
the country and among the top allopathic medical schools for students practicing family 
medicine and primary care.  We are proud of our innovative education initiatives such as 
the Family Medicine Accelerated Track, and the four-year M.D. /MBA program.  We provide 
our students with great opportunities to succeed outside the classroom including 
participation in our free clinic, summer research program, and options to obtain 
certificates of excellence in research, humanities and ethics, and care of the underserved.   
The School of Medicine has excellent, highly rated teachers, and the best online 
resources to help you succeed on exams, on the wards, and in the outpatient clinics. 
Our students have won awards for community service as part of the Free Clinic, 
Barbershop Hypertension Program, and The Lubbock City Lights fundraising gala. 
 
We look forward to greeting you personally, as we welcome you as a member of our 
academic community. We encourage you to participate actively in the wide range of 
medical school programs, and to take full advantage of the opportunities that await 
you both in and out of classroom. Again, congratulations! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steven Berk. M.D. 
Executive Vice President for Clinical Affairs 
Dean, School of Medicine 
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